Also —Music Committee Report

Worship through music is a very important
part of our Sunday services and on special
occasions. Even though challenges arise,
our small group is faithful. Last winter
when Bob and Sally Chadbourn were on
their 5 month cruise, and Art and Laurie
were in TN caring for Art's sister- others
pitched in- Sue Higgins selecting music,
Carolyn Young joining in on organ, and
always Dan Rich making everything run
smoothly with music projected up on our
monitor for all at church and watching the
services remotely.

We are part of special services during in
the year - combined choirs during Easter,
Labor Day service at the Dam, our
Remembrance Service in November,
Christmas celebrations, and special music
sprinkled in often.

Our number may be small, but God has
has blessed us, and continues to reach
into people’s hearts through the gift of
music.

We welcome others to join us,

Laurie Foster



